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Boot Drive Prohibition 
 

The Hubbardston Board of Selectmen in consultation with local public safety professionals has 

determined that the conduct of “Boot Drives,” so called, that is the practice of charitable volunteers 

standing in the travel way soliciting contributions, serves as an impediment to traffic, is inherently 

unsafe and can only eventually cause harm to the volunteer and/or the motoring public. 

  

Accordingly, the Board of Selectmen hereby adopt a policy that “Boot Drives” are hereinafter prohibited 

and that the Board of Selectmen will, therefore, no longer issue permits allowing them. This policy shall 

apply to all roadways over which the Town has jurisdiction. 

 

Adopted:   September 24, 2012 

 

Reviewed:  September 9, 2019  

 


